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First name: Abraham

Last name: Herrera

Organization: BoofSessions kayaking

Title: Owner/founder

Comments: As an individual who values the rivers and spectacular whitewater resources of Idaho, I am writing to

support Alternative 5, the No Action Alternative outlined in the Stibnite Gold Project's Draft Environmental Impact

Statement. I am not writing representing a "special interest group," I am writing as a concerned citizen and

stakeholder who utilizes these public lands in their current undiminished state, lands for which I am an owner of

and for which the Forest Service is directed to manage in the public interest. The rivers of the South Fork Salmon

watershed contain world class whitewater that paddlers from across the country and the world travel to Idaho to

visit. 

 

Absolutely irresponsable and dangerous to the sovereign of this country, we need to ensure the quality of the

water for the future and we'll being of our communities and ecosystems,  as it is not something that we can

retrieve . Damaging such precious ecosystems will never be worth any kind of money . Gold mining is devastated

land and water all over the planet and it will never come back from what it once was. Let's learn from California

mistakes and don't do the same. 

I beg you do not allow Stibnite Gold Project to violate this lands. 


